From: Nic Wisser
To: Montoya, Michelle

**Subject:** [EXTERNAL] Does the City of Santa Rosa use Roundup?

**Date:** Monday, October 2, 2023 7:01:31 PM

## To Whom It May Concern,

I've heard that the City has started using synthetic herbicides like Round Up again even though it agreed not to. Are these rumors true? I sincerely hope not.

Regards, Nic

--

Nic Wisser They/them From: Anne Seeley
To: Montoya, Michelle

Subject: [EXTERNAL] No More Roundup

Date: Tuesday, October 3, 2023 3:49:24 PM

## Dear Good Person:

Please add my name to those opposing the use of Roundup and other synthetic pesticides on weeds in the City Of Santa Rosa. We do more harm to people and the environment using these toxic products than can possibly be justified in cost savings to the community.

Thank you!

Anne Seeley

Board member, Sonoma County Conservation Action